
ROSA Annual Meet(2023-24) Report 

The ROSA meeting of Little Flower College for the academic year 2023-24 was held  on 8th 

February 2024. Retired staff members were invited to the college and a luncheon party was 

hosted in their honour.During the gathering, retiring staff members of the academic year were 

presented with gifts by the retired staff. Additionally, new members joining the association 

were welcomed warmly.The retirements of our Principal Rev.Sr Dr Valsa M.A, Vice Principal 

& HOD Malayalam, Rev.Sr Dr Vineetha George, and Dr Jessy Anto Therattil, HOD 

Chemistry were particularly highlighted. They were welcomed into the association with 

warm wishes and shared memories.Dr. Moly P.P., Associate Professor in the Department of 

Chemistry, extended a warm welcome to both present and retired staff members.Rev.Sr Little 

Mary, the Manager of Little Flower College, delivered an inspiring speech, addressing both 

the old and current staff members present. 

A video presentation showcasing the journey and memories of the retiring staff was screened, 

evoking nostalgic feelings among the audience.A delicious lunch was served, enjoyed by all 

the attendees.In the retiring staff’s Voice session, Sr Dr Valsa M.A., Sr Dr Vineetha George, 

and Dr Jessy Anto Therattil expressed their love and gratitude to all the retired and current 

staff, reminiscing about their experiences at Little Flower College.Ms Ann Jose, Assistant 

Professor in the Department of Physics, proposed the vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to 

all attendees for making the event memorable.The meeting concluded with retiring staff 

members expressing their gratitude for the kind words shared. 

The ROSA meeting of Little Flower College for the academic year 2023-24 was a special 

occasion marked by camaraderie, gratitude, and nostalgia, as retiring staff members bid 

farewell and new members were welcomed into the association. 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 


